May 15, 2013

Dr. Albert Roberts
970 Madison Street
Oak Park, IL 60302

Dr. Roberts,

This letter is to inform you and the Board of Education that the Washington Irving Elementary
School PTO has approved a donation of $43,800 for costs related to the construction of Irving’s
new schoolyard to occur this summer.

The Irving PTO discussed this donation at their March 7 and April 4, 2013 general meetings.
Approval was made at the May 2, 2013 general PTO meeting.

The Irving PTO is extremely grateful for the generous donations from families, students, staff,
community members and all supporters who have donated these funds over many years. This is
the culmination of effort from countless volunteers and numerous events and we are thrilled to
present this donation to District 97.

In accordance with gift giving policies, the Irving PTO is asking to have this donation approved by
the Board of Education.
Thank you,

Laura Crawford
Irving PTO Co-President



